
St Peter’s Church Swainsthorpe – Window Project 2021-22 
The project approved under Faculty Ref: 2021-063780 in 2021 consisted of  

1. Releading the two main lights of the north facing window in the north aisle at which time the 
sliding casement was removed and turned into a fixed panel to match the remaining window.  

2. Installing grills over sliding casement windows in the east facing window of the north asile and 
two south facing windows in the nave. This to prevent ingress of birds when the windows are 
open to improve the ventilation in the church. 

The works were carried out by Devlin Plummer Stained glass with the north facing window in the 
north aisle being removed and boarded over on the 4th May 2022 at which time measurements 
were taken for the fabrication of the grills. The window was reinstalled and the grills installed on 
20th July 2022. 

The following pictures who the completed work, which has been done to a very high standard. 

It should be noted that since the windows have been left open the church is noticeably airier and 
less fusty and the smell of damp has disappeared. 

Figure 1 - North Window of North Aisle 

 



Figure 2: East Facing Window North Aisle 

 
  



Figure 3 - Western South Facing Window in Nave 

 
  



Figure 4 - Eastern South Facing Window in Nave 
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